
Land Conservation Committee Meeting 

November 6, 2109 

 

Attendees: 

Annabelle Juhasz 

Paul Fithian 

Joy Schmidt 

Rachel Stadlet 

Martha Maust 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:05PM by Dr. Juhasz. 

 

A new town council will be voted in and the new town president will decide on the new sub-

committees that will be in place.  All members present indicated that they would be willing 

to continue to serve on the committee. 

 

Martha created a Facebook page for the Long Beach Nature Preserve which includes the 

nature trail off Karwick Rd. across the road from Hacienda.  Joy will ask Nick Meyer to post 

the page on the Long Beach website if possible. 

 

There will be a presentation by Joy Schmidt and David Hoppe to the next town  council 

meeting to consider possible joint venture with Save the Dunes on the Long Beach dunes 

that are contiguous with the Stockwell Woods currently managed by Save the Dunes.  A 

report will be made on this at the next meeting December 4th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Martha Maust 
 


